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TO:                All Contractors 

FROM:          Rachel Mills, P.E. 

Director 

Division of Construction Procurement 

 

DATE:           March 2, 2016 
 

SUBJECT:    New Branch Manager – Prequalification and Compliance Branch 
 

Effective March 1
st
, Shella Eagle will be the new Branch Manager of the Prequalification and 

Compliance Branch.  All correspondence concerning prequalification should be addressed to Ms. 

Eagle. 
 


